
City of Greenbelt
Arts Advisory Board Meeting
Minutes of 3/1/2016

Meeting convened at 7:00pm at the Greenbelt Community Center.

The Board met with representatives of Greenbelt Pottery Group (Lola Skolnik) and the Greenbelt
Writers Group (Barbara Ford) to discuss their applications for in-kind Recognition Group 
support in FY 2017. 

The Board also met with Dr. Elizabeth Barber, per a Council referral, regarding her proposal to 

repurpose a newspaper box at the corner of Southway and Crescent Road to provide free 
magazines at the adjacent bus stop. The box would need to be repainted, which could be done 
either in a utilitarian or an artistic fashion. The Board invited Dr. Barber to return for continued 

discussion of her idea once additional details are worked out concerning materials, financing, 
design and maintenance.  

Approved by acclamation, 5/2/17


